Citizens for Safe Technology

| RECEIVED
April 12, 2018. APR 13 2018
Dear Mayor Konrad and Counsellors, THE GITY OF RANS R Ris

Last October | sent a letter, on behalf of Citizens for Safe Technology, to all
municipalities and provincial authorities with jurisdiction related to Microcell
installations. The letter was in support of the resolution that you had drafted for
the UBCM. | understand now that this resolution is not going forward to the
upcoming FCM in Halifax.

This is deeply disappointing to all of us working towards improving the safe use
and installation of these amazing wireless technologies. We are not luddites but
citizens who enjoy the benefits as much as anyone else. We are just concerned
regarding the health impacts and lack of knowledge surrounding the safer
application of devices that emit electromagnetic radiation. Our country’s
regulations and Safety Code 6 need to be revised to keep up with the
telecommunication industries strides forward and you were trying to expediate
this at a provincial and national level!

With that fact in mind we wish to commend you on the visionary leadership role
you have played in drafting the resolution and getting it passed at both the
AKBLG and the UBCM. We hope you realize the important role you have played
in attempting to create a more responsive, current, and comprehensive
telecommunications policy in Canada. Thank you all for bringing this resolution
to the table. Let’s hope the next time it makes it to the national level.

Sincerely,

Sherry Ridout

2814 Arbutus Rd.
Victoria, B.C. V8N 5X3
s.ridout@shaw.ca

cst.citizensforsafetechnology@gmail.com
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